
 

 

Sanbornton Solid Waste Committee (SWC) 

April 3, 2017 Meeting 

Call to order at 5:35 pm 
 

In attendance: Tara Mae Albert, Andy Sanborn (alt.),  Dave Swanay, Jen Holt, Bob White (alt.), Lynn 

Chong (Chair), John Olmstead (BOS) 

Towns People: None 

 

Lynn moves to allow Bob White to vote for Jeff Burns.  Tara seconds.  Unanimous. 

Clarifying the Role of the SWC, BOS and TS Manager 

• The SWC’s role is to address policy issues regarding SW matters including recycling and advising 

the BOS on budget issues regarding the TS. 

• The SWC is to report to the BOS and is not to interact with the TS Employees on SWC matters 

without first discussing the matter with the BOS.   

• There was a recent complaint where it was perceived that the SWC was distracting the TS 

Manager thus taking him away from his hired duties. 

• The BOS has suggested that we meet with them once a month to update on progress and to 

make our requests. 

• The SWC requests that #4 on the Policies and Procedures be removed because the authority to 

organize volunteers is to be organized by the TS Manager not the SWC.  (Motion made by Lynn, 

Seconded by Jen and unanimously approved) 

 

Question from the SWC to Katie Ambrose 

• Who owns the tire container located at the TS? Action Item:  Lynn will send the message to 

Katie asking for this information. 

March 20
th

 Minutes 

• John makes a motion to discuss & approve with any changes. Jen seconded.  Unanimous. 

Roadside Pick-Up 

• Discussions have been had regarding the cost of roadside pick-up.  Action Item:  Lynn will call 

Casella to find out the approximate cost to residents if Sanbornton adopted roadside pick-up. 

NRRA Reports 

• Action Item:  Lynn will email Katie and ask for the monthly NRRA reports to be sent directly to 

the BOS instead of going through the TS Manager.  

Annual Facility Report Review 

• SWC will review the information that Tara provided regarding SW in NH from 2015.  Using the 

information provided, the SWC will determine which TS aligns most with the Sanbornton TS 

and will draft a list of facilities to contact. 

• Once that decision is made, the SWC will request permission from the BOS to contact those 



 

 

facilities and possibly have a “field trip” to look at the operations at these facilities.   

Primex Report 

• Tabled until next full meeting 

 

Next meeting is April 17, 2017 at 5:30.   
 

Adjourned at 6:40 pm. 


